
Message 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Hi Louis, 

Molina, Rafael A@DOT [rafael.molina@dot.ca.gov] 
3/28/2019 3:39:26 PM 
Louis Atwell [/o=lnglewood/ou=Exchange Administrative Group 
(FYDI BO HF 23SPDL T)/ cn=Recip ients/ en =426f25fc3ed241e89930f3d9 2517 e5b6-Lou is Atwel I] 
Request for Meeting/Workshop 

As a follow up to our conversation last week, I'm writing to ascertain your availability for a meeting/workshop 
next week to traffic in relation to the IBEC. 

Mid mornings probably work best for us. 

Thanks. 

Rafael Molina, P.E., PMP 
Chief, Office of Corridor Management (South) 
Division of Traffic Operations 
Caltrans - District 7 
213.897.9776 office ----------------------------------------------

213.897.0044 fax 

Sent from my iPhone 


